
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Website: www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk 

Tel: 01604 403511       Email: office@sg.nor.olicatschools.org  
 

 

Newsletter 4th November 2022  

A Message from Miss Marum… 

 

“Walking together in the Light of the Lord.” 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We were really pleased to share the result of our recent OFSTED 

report with our school community this week. This is a wonderful 

accolade for the school and we again say thank you and ‘well 

done’ to our pupils, their families, our staff and the wider 

community. 

On Tuesday we celebrated the feast of All Saints in our assemblies 

and class worship time and on Wednesday we participated in a 

liturgy to mark All Souls. As part of the liturgy, our Worship Leaders 

brought the names of family members and friends who their class 

would like to remember during this month of remembrance.  

Today was school photograph day and your child will have 

brought a card home with them which acts as the order form. 

Please remember to place your orders before the deadline. 

Thank you for supporting the Link to Hope initiative – the 

shoeboxes were delivered today - and also the PTFA’s Winter 

Warmer event earlier.  

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Best wishes, 

Miss Marum 

 

 

 

http://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/
https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=OFSTED&pid=23
https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/page/?title=OFSTED&pid=23


 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term starts: Monday 31st October 

2022 
 

Term ends: Friday 16th December 

2022 
 

Lent Term 
 

Term starts: Wednesday 4th January 

2023 
 

Term ends: Friday 17th February 2023 
 

Half Term: Monday 13th February 

2023-Friday 17th February 2023 
 

Term starts: Monday 20th February 

2023 
 

Term ends: Friday 31st March 2023 

 

Find the calendar here. 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 

 

Pacesetter Games  

Year 1 pupils had a brilliant time at the UniHoc Pacesetter Games 

and were complimented by another local school on their 

enthusiasm, happiness and sheer joy! They showed excellent 

sportsmanship by shaking their opponents’ hands at the end of 

each match! Well done!  

We are really pleased that we have been 

able to send 14 shoeboxes as part of the Link 

to Hope initiative.  

Thank you to all families                                                

who have sent in                                                

donations and entire                                             

boxes. We hope you                                            

enjoyed making them at                                             

home – the GIFT team                                          

really enjoyed organising                                                       

the donations into the                                                     

boxes we had in school!  

 

  

Link to Hope 

Through the Ages 

St Bernadette Class have been investigating how people 

living in the Neolithic period ensured their houses were 

structurally sound and weatherproof as part of their DT 

lessons and their History project: ‘Through the Ages.’  

Their lesson this week was an opportunity to hunt for and 

gather their materials and begin to explore joining and 

building techniques used in that time period. They will be 

focusing on the wattle and daub technique – we look 

forward to sharing their outcomes! 

https://www.stgregoryscatholicprimaryschool.org.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=3285&type=pdf

